
Policy No. 6004 

 

 MAGGIE L. WALKER GOVERNOR’S SCHOOL 

RELATIONS WITH PARENT ORGANIZATIONS 

 

The Maggie L. Walker Governor’s School Regional Board encourages the establishment 

of parent-teacher organizations that seek to advance programs that improve educational 

opportunities for all students consistent with state and federal law. The Regional School Board 

requests that parent-teacher organizations maintain a close relationship with the Regional School 

Board, administration, and staff, and that they consider Regional School Board and school 

policies when planning activities. 

 

 

 

Adopted:     October 18, 2018 

Amended:   August 19, 2021 

Amended:   March 21, 2024 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Legal Ref.: Code of Virginia, 1950, as amended, §§ 22.1-70, 22.1-78, 22.1-253.13:7. 

 

 

Cross Refs.: Pol 6002  Parental Involvement 

Pol 2050  Distribution of Information/Materials 

 

 

 

 

 


